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Vice President Kamala Harris wants to be president, but her
utter lack of engagement with the media has led even her
biggest supporters to criticize her public invisibility. This
explains why she went on “60 Minutes.” That was a mistake—she
could not answer pointed questions. She is better suited to
attending what are really TV parties, which is why she is
scheduled to go on “The View” and “The Late Show with Stephen
Colbert.”

Today she will do an interview with Howard Stern on his radio
show. This is another mistake. In doing so, she is granting
legitimacy to a foul-mouthed anti-Catholic bigot.

We have been tracking Stern for decades. He has a long history
of  mocking  Jesus,  bashing  popes,  slandering  priests  and
attacking nuns. Make no mistake, if the object of Stern’s
“comedy” were blacks or Asians (Harris’ ancestry), it’s a sure
bet she wouldn’t do his show.

A recent Pew Research Center survey has Harris losing to Trump
among Catholics by a margin of 52-47. Moreover, she blew off
an invitation to the Al Smith Dinner, the big Catholic event
held weeks before the election. Now she is going on with the
obscene Catholic basher, Howard Stern.

What  is  really  strange  about  this  is  that  Catholics  and
Independents are the two swing demographics who will decide
the election.

Makes us wonder—does Harris realize what she is doing? We know
her boss has checked out, but now it seems she is doing the
same, if only for different reasons.
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